
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF FLORIDA 

MARINE CORPS LEAGUE  
  

COMMANDANT’S DIRECTIVE  
  

Directive No. 12-1  
  

Forwarding Department Commandant’s Communications  
  

Promulgated November 4, 2012  
  

It is hereby directed that all District Vice Commandants shall direct all 

communications, received from the Department Commandant, to all Detachment 

Commandants and Adjutants, Adjutant/Paymasters within their assigned district.   

• Vice Commandants shall establish an email list of all Commandants, 

Adjutants, Adjutant/Paymasters and any other officer or member that 

wishes to receive communications from the Department.   

• Upon receiving communications from the Department, shall forward 

the message, with any attachments to their district membership.  

• Shall copy the Department Commandant, when they send any MCL 

official emails to their district, including ones being forwarded from 

the Department.     
  

This directive will be in effect forthwith.   
  

By order of  
  

Lou Calleja  

Department Commandant  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


